
 

Dear Conservation Commission Agent Chancery Perks, 

 

I am writing to you with the hope to engage a volunteer clean up of Sassaquin Pond. The 

intention is to safely remove man made debris and litter from the pond floor. I believe it is 

possible to safely remove debris from the water’s edge and out to a depth of five or six feet. I am 

willing to supply heavy duty trash bags, collect filled trash bags and haul the trash to ABC 

disposal. I welcome and encourage area residents to join in. I suggest the weekend following the 

fourth of July (July 9 or 10) will be appropriate.  

The main focus areas will be: 

• The northern edges of the pond where trash enters the pond from Sassaquin Avenue 

• The eastern edges near the cemetery 

• Spot cleaning of other areas that have less debris to the south and west 

• Encourage pond abutters to clean along their property edges 

• Encourage residents to clean up the common areas  

Perhaps we can conduct a site investigation. 

I look forward to your guidance and suggestions as how to move forward. 

Thank you for your consideration and support. 

Eric Pequita 

508-717-9776 

epequita1@verizon.net 


